Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting Quick Notes: August 4, 2025

Madison County Tax Assessor Norman Cannady advised the Board that there were no
objections to the equalization of the 2025 tax rolls. The Board scheduled August 18 at
9:00 in the boardroom for a public hearing to hear any objections from taxpayers
regarding their real or personal property tax.

The Board renewed health, life, dental, and vision insurance at the recommendation of
Fisher, Brown, Bottrell, a Marsh McLennan Agency.

The Board awarded a bid to Fordice Construction Company, in the amount of
$800,906.50, for the Loring Road Bridge project.

The Board approved the installation of an encased 30” wastewater force main across
Stokes Road at the intersection of Virlilia Road.

The Board approved the site plan for Delta Industries on Virlilia Road.

The Board approved the site plan for Guru Nanak Foundation of Madison on Old Jackson

Road.

The Board approved a request from the Town of Flora for the Madison County Sheriff’s
office to transfer four vehicles to be used by the Town of Flora Police Department.

The Board voted to allow for a temporary concrete plant on the property of the MegaSite
for Amazon.

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet next on August 18, 2025,
at 9:00 a.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton

--Please download our complimentary app, Madison Supervisors

--Please follow us on Facebook, Madison County MS Government



